
Happy February! You all have been very busy this month and it’s
exciting to see all the great events you’re holding!

As many of you know, the Club Suspension Deadline passed a few
weeks ago on February 1st, and divisional reports went out the next
week. Please be sure to read through page 3 on next steps for
your clubs. I’ve also included information on page 2 about what
dues information to include for RFL since many of you have been
reaching out with questions

Please don’t hesitate to let me know if you need anything! 

Yours In Service,
Shruthi Meenaksh
trs2324@carolinaskeyclub.org
984-291-1814
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Dear Carolinas District Board,



Clubs that did not get their dues in

before February 1st are now being

suspended. I have been reaching

out to your clubs that have not

paid as well in an effort to help

you all have more paid clubs in

your divisions. If your division has

any updates, I will continue to send

you updated divisional dues reports

until DCON so that you can get the

most points in your RFL binder.

What’s Next for Clubs?
Now that club suspension has begun, here are the next
steps for clubs of each status.

Paid: These clubs are set regarding dues for the rest of
your current terms!

Suspended: These clubs need to submit dues if they are
still meeting. There are no additional fees or paperwork,
but they should submit as soon as possible.

Inactive: These clubs need to submit reactivation
paperwork and pay a $23 reactivation fee to return to an
active status.
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Dues Report

as of February 21st
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RFL Dues Information
Sections 7 and 8 in your RFL binder focus on dues information for your
divison. Here is more infomation on what to include in these folders.

7. Dues collection
The divisional dues report should be sufficient for this section. If you
have any emails demonstrating your efforts to encourage dues
payments or emails that could explain why a club wasn’t able to
submit their dues by the deadline, you may include them as well.

8. Club growth
Clubs that appeared between dues reports were chartered or
reactivated. Any emails or communication showing your work in the
charter/reactivation process can be included in the section. Even if
you didn’t take part in reativating or chartering a club, you should still
include it in the section, and you can still recieve the points. If you
have any questions or are not sure if any of your clubs could be
included here, let me know and I can send you an email with the
official information to use in this section!

Webinar Recaps
L T G  I N T E R E S T  W E B I N A R

We had two successful district-wide webinars hosted by our LTGs this
month! Here’s a quick recap of each.

F E B R U A R Y  5 T H ,  2 0 2 4
The LTG Interest Webinar was held for Key Clubbers in the district interested

in running for LTG at DCON this year. There were over 40 members in
attendance who are eager for the opportunity to serve the district! Reach

out to LTG Vinh if you have any questions.

U N I C E F  W E B I N A R F E B R U A R Y  7 T H ,  2 0 2 4
LTG and Carolinas UNICEF Champion Gracen held a meeting to educate

and inform members about Key Club’s partnership with UNICEF. She
discussed the impact UNICEF has made and what the Carolinas district has

contributed to the cause. Reach out to Gracen if you would like more
information!
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Spotlight on Service
C A R O L I N A S K E Y C L U B . O R G / S P O T L I G H T
- O N - S E R V I C E

Every month, the Carolinas
District highlights one club for
their work on an especially
unique service project! Visit the
link above to submit your club's
projects and email
spotlight@carolinaskeyclub.org
to be featured. This is also a
great place for inspiration for
your own projects.

Youth
Opportunities
Fund
K E Y C L U B . O R G / Y O F

Twice a year, Key Club International
offers a grant for club service. Clubs
that have great service ideas but lack
funding are encouraged to apply!
Grants range from $250-2,000, and
clubs must have paid their dues and be
in active status to apply. Be sure to push
the second round of applications due on
March 1st!

https://www.carolinaskeyclub.org/spotlight-on-service
https://www.carolinaskeyclub.org/spotlight-on-service
mailto:spotlight@carolinaskeyclub.org
http://keyclub.org/yof
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Contact Information
Governor Liv Perry

gov2324@carolinaskeyclub.org

Secretary Aleksei Sample-Kietrys

sec2324@carolinaskeyclub.org

Treasurer Shruthi Meenaksh

trs2324@carolinaskeyclub.org

Editor George Powell

2324editorgeorge@carolinaskeyclub.org

District Administrator J. Scott Johnson

jscottjohnson@carolinaskeyclub.org

Next Steps Finish up your committee work and RFL
binders before you arrive for DCON.
Get excited for the convention and
make sure you arrive at the Sheraton
Imperial Hotel by Thursday evening!

Social Media

@carolinaskeyclub

@carolinaskeyclub

@carolinaskeyclub

@carolinaskeyclub

carolinaskeyclub.org

mailto:gov2324@carolinaskeyclub.org
mailto:sec2324@carolinaskeyclub.org
mailto:trs2324@carolinaskeyclub.org
mailto:e2324editorgeorge@carolinaskeyclub.org
mailto:jscottjohnson@carolinaskeyclub.org
http://carolinaskeyclub.org/

